
Director of Golf Report 

Golf Commission Meeting 

June 17, 2021 

 

 

 

1. Took delivery of Pro Force Blower from Turf Products. 

2. Project between Holes #5 and #6 is complete. 

3. Met with Senior Men’s Club to revise starting time procedure. 

4. Turf Products scheduled to service Lightning Detection system. 

5. Continuing seasonal chemical applications to Fairways, Tees, and Greens. 

6. Continuing diagnosis and repair of irrigation on course. 

7. Began cleanup/landscape work around Clubhouse and on course. 

8. Timberlin Maintenance completed repairs of John Deere Backhoe.  Need to send to 

Garage to complete repairs. 

9. Will start seasonal maintenance of Greens. 

10. Begin work with Vendors to develop a plan for winter work 2021/2022. 

11. Continuing day to day maintenance. 


